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Welcome back to our old and new Nursery children. We 

hope you have had an enjoyable Christmas holiday! 

.  
Learning 

 

Our topics this term will be ‘Grrrrrr!’and 

‘Growing and Changing’. We will be focusing our 

activities each week around different books 

relating to developing our imagination, making 

friends and traditional tales. The Learning 

focus on what we do at Nursery and following 

the classroom rules and routines. Some of the 

books we are focusing on are: 

- We’re Going on A Bear hunt 

-Stomp, Chomp Here Come The Dinosaurs 

-Hugasaurus/Harry and the Bucketful of 

Dinosaurs 

-Jack and the Beanstalk 

-The Hungry Caterpillar 
-Farmer Duck 
 

The children will also be given lots of 

opportunities to explore numbers, sometimes 

matching numeral and quantity correctly and 

showing an interest in numbers in the 

environment. They will also be giving meaning to 

the marks they make and be encouraged to look 

at print in the environment, recognising letters 

in their name, numbers or familiar logos. 

 

Reading 

In our classroom the children have a wide variety 

of books to explore and read. We encourage 

parents to read with their children at home to 

extend their vocabulary and listening skills. We 

will be reading a range of books that fit with our 

topic this half term. 

We will be sending a library book home for you to 

share with your child.  Please bring these back on 

a Wednesday to be changed weekly.  

  

 

Thank you again for your continued support. 

Please feel free to speak to us anytime. 
 

Quick Reminders 

Nursery opens 2nd January 2024 and closes 

Friday 9th February, re-opens Monday 19th 

February and closes Friday 22nd March. 

Please make sure all items of clothing are 

named. 

Please remember to contact us if your child is 

poorly and unable to attend school.  

Tel No: 01274 778177 

Nursery Opening Times:  

Morning  

8.30am - 11.30am (Collection between       

11.20am – 11.30am) 

Afternoon 

12.15pm - 3.15pm (collection between 

3.00pm-3.15pm)  
 

 

Nursery Fees 

We would like to kindly remind you that if you have 

paid sessions in school, you must keep up to date 

with payments. If this is not the case, 

unfortunately we will have to turn your child away 

for their paid sessions and offer the place to 

another child. 

 

Nursery Clothing  
 

We would kindly ask that you send a spare set 

of clothes for your child that are labelled with 

their name. Our curriculum gives the children 

the opportunity to play out in all weathers, so 

please can you send your child with the 

appropriate clothing, e.g. gloves, hat, scarf, 

wellies (for cold weather). 


